
MINUTES 
 

GARDEN GROVE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
 

July 1, 2014 

 
A Regular Meeting of the Traffic Commission of the City of Garden Grove was 

called to order in the Council Chamber of the Community Meeting Center, 

11300 Stanford Avenue, on Tuesday, July 1, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL  

 
PRESENT: Vice Chair Dalton, Commissioner Arbgast and Commissioner Flatebo   

 

ABSENT:       Chair Rodriguez 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Tony Aquino, Executive Secretary, Sgt. James Fischer, Officer 

Adam Zmija, and Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary 
 

PLEDGE 

 
Commissioner Flatebo led The Pledge of Allegiance 

 
ORAL COMMUNICATIONS 

 

Craig Durfey spoke on bike safety and alternative transportation.  
 
WRITTEN COMMUNICATIONS 

 
None 
 

MINUTES 
 
Receive and file the minutes from May 6, 2014 

 
It was moved and seconded to receive and file the minutes from May 6, 2014 

 

AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 
AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 

AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 
 

ACTION: Approved 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS: 
 

4-a.   Old Business: Permit Parking ~ Emrys Avenue 
 
 The staff report dated July 1, 2014 was introduced.  Several members of the 

public spoke in favor of having permit parking on Emrys Avenue.  Several 
members of the public are not in favor of having any red curb removed on Buaro 
Street. 

 
 It was moved and seconded to accept staff’s recommendation to remove 250 

feet of red curb on Buaro Street and to not establish a Permit Parking Program 

on Emrys Avenue. 
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AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 
 AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 
 AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 

 
 ACTION: Approved 

 

4-b. All-Way Stop ~ Imperial Avenue @ La Vaughn 
  
 The staff report dated July 1, 2014 was introduced.  No member of the public 

came forward to speak on this item. 
 

It was moved and seconded to accept staff’s recommendation to not install an 

all-way stop at the intersection of Imperial Avenue and La Vaughn. 
 
 AYE-Vice Chair Dalton 

 AYE-Commissioner Arbgast 
 AYE-Commissioner Flatebo 
  

 ACTION: Approved 

 
 

MATTERS FROM COMMISSIONERS 
 

Commissioner Flatebo, many thanks for completing Valley View reconstruction, it 
looks beautiful and is a much more pleasant ride. 
 

MATTERS FROM STAFF 

  
It was approved at the May 6, 2014 meeting to install 70 feet of red curb on 

Lampson Avenue at Elmwood Street.  At this time there are no vehicles 
obstructing the view from Elmwood that was causing the problem.  So until 
further notice the work order will not be issued.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:30p.m. 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rosemarie JacotRosemarie JacotRosemarie JacotRosemarie Jacot  


